ALMENA TOWNSHIP
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NEW MARIHUANA RETAILER PERMIT

The Almena Township Board will hold a public hearing on August 16, 2023, at 6:30 p.m. at the
Almena Township Hall, 27625 County Road 375, Paw Paw, MI 49079. The purpose of the
hearing is to consider the application by James Brayton on behalf of Green Eden LLC, 10028
Harris Drive Portage, MI 49002, for an Adult Use Marihuana Retailer Establishment at vacant
property located at 33398 M-43, Paw Paw, MI 49079, Parcel Identification Number: 8§0-01-007-
008-27 under an operating permit pursuant to the Almena Township Ordinance 2022-04
Authorizing Adult-Use Marihuana Establishments.

Written comments on the proposed permit will be received at the Township Hall prior to or at the
public hearing. Almena Township will provide auxiliary aids or services to individuals with
disabilities. Persons needing such services should contact the office of the Township Clerk by
writing or calling the Clerk not less than four (4) days before the public hearing.

Sandra Rickli
Almena Township Clerk
(269) 668-6910
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